Stay-at-home order extended in Toronto, Peel, and North
Bay as Ontario reports 1,150 new COVID-19 cases
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In greater Kawartha region, 2 new deaths and 4 new cases in
Kawartha Lakes, 6 new cases in Peterborough, 3 in Hastings Prince
Edward, and 2 in Northumberland
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Ontario health minister Christine Elliott responds to a reporter's question during a media briefing on the
province's COVID-19 vaccination plan at Queen's Park on February 19, 2021. (CPAC screenshot)

Here’s an update on COVID-19 cases in Ontario as well as in the greater Kawarthas region.

With Ontario reporting 1,150 new cases today, including 37 more cases of the B.1.1.7 UK
variant for a total of 385, the provincial government announced the stay-at-home order is
being extended for an additional two weeks in Toronto, Peel, and North Bay Parry Sound.
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